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4th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope this email finds you well. In preparation for our pupils' returning on the 8th of March, which 

we are very much looking forward to, we have some additional updates for next week. 
 
Normal school clothing, lots of layers to keep warm, just like last term.  Please also remember to 
bring minimal other items into school.  
 
PE days at school: 
We kindly ask that pupils come in wearing their PE kits on their PE days, just like last term.  Layers 
and joggers, change of footwear and socks please. 
 
Free School Meals: 
If your financial circumstances have recently changed, you may be eligible for Free School Meals. We 
have attached the guidance and application forms, which are also available to download via our 
school website. If you need printed versions or any assistance with completing the forms, please get 
in touch as we are happy to help. It is still worth applying if your child receives Universal Free School 
meals (Tems Class), as this is different funding.   
 
Drop off and pick up times: 
Everything is just like last term.  If you have an appointment or are running late, please let us know. 
Please continue to social distance when dropping off and collecting your child/children.  
 
Don’t forget to email admin or ring the office if you have any queries.  We look forward to seeing you 
all next week. 
 
Best wishes from 
 
Miss Ward and the Giggleswick Team 
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